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Nursery Update

 Friday 23rd February 2024
	Hello there and welcome back.

I hope you had a lovely holiday.

Thank you for all your lovely messages and support about my Mum and please don’t worry about the children talking to me about it. It’s important that they don’t feel they can’t discuss it with me.

The children are really enjoying collecting their Proud Poms and once they have 5, they can choose a prize. Apologies for the whistles!!
If you celebrate any events in your family, please can you save the greetings cards for us? They are great for scissor cutting practice.

	This week our topic has begun and it’s Pets and Farm Animals. We began by reading “The Great Pet Sale” and talking about our pets. If you haven’t sent a photo of your pet in, please do. They’re a great talking point. We have been talking about how to look after them and will be role playing in our Vets Surgery. We have also been making collage pet faces in our creative area.
Phonics this half term focuses on rhythm and rhyme,
In maths, we will be practicing counting forwards and backwards and looking at number lines and ordering the numbers.

	 Next week, we will be looking at daffodils, talking about the parts of the flower and doing some observational drawing and paintings. The children will be naming baby pet animals and finding out about Guide Dogs and how they are trained.

In maths we will be looking at positional language, number recognition and counting groups of objects, matching numbers to them.

In phonics, we will be making “Silly Soup” and thinking of rhyming words for CVC words.     
[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.jpg].u::,
o



                  
                                         

	Please ensure that all the gates to and from Nursery are kept closed at all times to make sure the children are safe.

	Nursery fund- Thank you so much for your donations. Please keep them coming in if you are able to.

	Thursday 7th March- World Book Day. Our focus is Bedtime stories so come in your Pyjamas with a cuddly toy and your favourite story. Please pop your name inside the book.
Tuesday 12th March Smethills Farm Trip. Please wear wellies and a waterproof coat and bring a lunch that we can fully recycle at the farm before we come home.
Friday 15th March- Red Nose Day. Wear a silly outfit and create some crazy hair to give us lots of giggles.
Parent’s Evenings Thursday 21st March and Tuesday 26th of March. Appointment slots available closer to the time. We will be meeting in the Infant School Hall like last time. I will arrange separate times for meetings about our friends who have APDR’s

	




